
Subject RE: HM4 Program/Round Valley

From <Scott.Ellsmore@dot.ca.gov>

To RVAMAC ADMIN <admin@mac.roundvalley.org>,
<Andreas.Krause@dot.ca.gov>

Cc Haschakj <haschakj@mendocinocounty.org>, Board of Supervisors
<bos@co.mendocino.ca.gov>

Date 2024-02-28 16:51

• SS4A-FY24-Notice-of-Funding-Opportunity.pdf(~734 KB)

Hi Kay, thanks for keeping me in the loop. I'll let Andreas speak to the HM4 project requests on the
State System, but I believe the HM4 program is only applicable to the State Highway system.

Some of the improvements requested that are off the State Highway could be good candidates for some of
the current and upcoming grant programs. These would need to be applied for by the County or MCOAG or in
conjunction with partners. I think the last bullet, 'complete Safe Streets plan for Covelo', would be a
good place to start. I know there has been a couple of previous planning documents in 2010 and 2014 that
were completed but it might be a good time to refresh or undertake a new plan. This would allow you to
pursue construction funding with a higher likelihood of success.

There is a program called Safe Streets For All (SS4A) that funds both planning and construction
activities to prevent roadway deaths and serious injuries (program link below). To be eligible for the
construction funds through this program, you would have to have completed a planning grant previously.
Applications for this program are due April 4th.

There are other programs as well through different sources and different times of the year. Let me know
if you need any further information or if you would like to touch base on anything else.

Thanks

SS4A Program Link- https://www.transportation.gov/grants/SS4A

Scott Ellsmore
Investment Planning Manager
1656 Union St
Eureka, CA 95501
Cell: (707)499-6685

-----Original Message-----
From: RVAMAC ADMIN <admin@mac.roundvalley.org>
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 1:17 PM
To: Krause, Andreas@DOT <Andreas.Krause@dot.ca.gov>
Cc: Haschakj <haschakj@mendocinocounty.org>; Board of Supervisors <bos@co.mendocino.ca.gov>; Ellsmore,
Scott@DOT <Scott.Ellsmore@dot.ca.gov>
Subject: HM4 Program/Round Valley

EXTERNAL EMAIL. Links/attachments may not be safe.

Please see attached correspondence.

Regards,

Kay Richards
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